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Carrier Notification 
SN91083634 
 
Date: March 19, 2003 
 
To: Competitive Local Exchange Carriers (CLECs) 
 
Subject: CLECs – BellSouth will no longer be providing alternative local exchange telephone 

service to the Willow Lakes Apartment Complex in Apopka, Florida  
 
This is to advise that effective June 1, 2003, BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. will no longer provide 
alternative local exchange telephone service to the Willow Lakes Apartment Complex in Apopka, 
Florida. 
 
Since BellSouth is currently the only facility provider at the apartment complex and intends to remove 
its facilities on June 1, 2003, it will be necessary for CLECs to use other facilities to continue to provide 
services to their customers.  BellSouth is working with Sprint Telecommunications, the Incumbent Local 
Exchange Carrier (ILEC) to assure that facilities are available at the complex. 
 
Due to number assignment errors, it will be necessary for the CLEC end user to change their telephone 
numbers when their service moves to new facilities provided by Sprint.  If a CLEC desires to have 
BellSouth place an intercept message on the old telephone number directing callers to the new 
number, the CLEC will need to make arrangements with its BellSouth Local Contract Manager for the 
intercept message.  For a period of six months after the telephone number is changed, BellSouth will 
provide the intercept message on the old telephone number to refer calls to the new telephone number 
at no charge. 
 
Listed below is the current schedule BellSouth has developed to exit the property: 
 
Sprint complete facility deployment – March 1, 2003 
Carrier Notification – April 15, 2003 
Customer contact via Telephone – May 15, 2003 
Complete move of Network Terminating Wire to Sprint – June 1, 2003 
Final date to remove BellSouth facilities from the property – July 1, 2003 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact your BellSouth Local Contract Manager.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY JERRY HENDRIX 
 
Jerry Hendrix – Assistant Vice President 
BellSouth Interconnection Service 




